
 
 
 
Advertising Internship Position Available 
 
Bruce A. Austin   baagll@rit.edu 
 
5 December 2002 
 
A paid summer internship in the advertising industry is available to 
multicultural undergraduate or graduate students. This is a competitively 
selected internship program sponsored by an advertising industry 
association. 
 
The American Association of Advertising Agencies (AAAA) is once again 
sponsoring its Multicultural Advertising Intern Program. This ten week 
summer internship offers professional experience at an advertising agency. 
AAAA cover approximately 60 percent of the intern’s cost of housing and a 
round-trip ticket between the intern’s home (or school) and the city where 
the internship takes place. 
 
The deadline for receipt of applications for this internship is Friday, 24 
January 2003.  
 
For more information, including application forms, please see Cathy Smith 
or Bruce Austin. 


